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Pensacola MESS Hall to hold Some Assembly Required Fundraiser

Sept 17, 2021 – Some Assembly Required is the Pensacola MESS Hall’s remote fall fundraiser on
October 1. Participants will receive a set of activities along with special materials to enjoy hands-on
discovery around the dinner table with their own friends and family. MESS Hall staff will engage
participants through a Facebook Live feed to answer questions, share successes, and highlight recent
MESS Hall programming successes.

Individual kits, suitable for one household, are $30. Sponsorships are available, providing larger numbers
of kits to share with coworkers, friends, and neighbors. Activities are designed to be engaging for adults,
though kids can participate with adult assistance.

“The Pensacola MESS Hall relies on community support to ensure that our programs are accessible and
affordable,” said Megan Pratt, executive director. “The pandemic has prohibited in person fundraising
events, but we are excited for this event which will engage more people, including families, in discovery
and learning more about the mission of the MESS Hall.”

Kits can be purchased online at https://pensacolamesshall.org/someassemblyrequired/. Our signature
sponsor is Navy Federal Credit Union.

ABOUT THE MESS HALL

Founded in 2012, the Pensacola MESS Hall is not a typical science museum. It’s all hands-on science.
Visitors to the facility enjoy exploring math, engineering, science, and stuff with an ever-changing menu of
mess kits, activities and exhibits. Additionally, the MESS Hall serves our community with outreach programs,
field trips, and other events. For more information about the MESS Hall, visit pensacolamesshall.org.

#     #    #

Pensacola MESS Hall ● P.O.Box 847 ● Pensacola, FL 32591
877-YES-MESS (937-6377) ● www.pensacolamesshall.org


